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Increased noise expected during Fort Drum-, 10th Mountain Division-hosted Summit Strike

Fort Drum, NY – Fort Drum and the 10th Mountain Division (LI) will host Summit Strike, an artillery live-fire training exercise, Nov. 19-21. 
[bookmark: _Hlk182356500]
The sounds of aircraft, gunfire, and artillery are the norm at Fort Drum, but this large-scale event will have noticeably increased noise activity for community members residing in surrounding areas including Antwerp, Philadelphia, Diana, and Carthage.

“Our team is tremendously grateful to our local community for its enduring support,” said Maj. Gen. Scott M. Naumann, 10th Mountain Division (LI) and Fort Drum commander. “Training exercise Summit Strike enables the 10th Mountain Division to continue building responsive and versatile Soldiers and leaders, ready to endure combat in any environment.”

Summit Strike validates the 10th Mountain Division’s ability to integrate surface-to-surface, rotary-wing, and fixed-wing weapon systems through the synchronization of multi-domain assets, enhancing the division’s lethality against any adversary.
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